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In this episode of Sara and Josh Talk About Drones, Sara Baxenberg

and Josh Turner talk about remote ID—the ability to remotely identify

unmanned aircraft systems (UAS) and their operators while the drone

is in flight. Sara and Josh dig into the Federal Aviation

Administration’s (FAA) long-anticipated Notice of Proposed

Rulemaking (NPRM) on remote ID, which was released at the end of

2019 and proposes rules for UAS manufacturers and operators to

implement an industry-wide remote ID system. In the podcast, Sara

and Josh discuss the proposed rules, attempt to clear up some of the

misimpressions about the FAA’s proposal that have surfaced since its

release, and predict potential points of contention that may arise

during the comment period.


